
Innovative Media Technologies 

7742 Spaulding Dr STE 475, Norcross GA 30092 

 
27 April 2021 
 

VIA LMS 

 

Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Assignee Buildout Certifications for Low-Power Television Stations 

Construction Permit Extension Requests 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Innovative Media Technologies the proposed assignee (pending application file number: 

0000143363) for the below referenced low-power television station construction permits 

(collectively, the “LPTV Permits”), hereby files this letter pursuant to staff request to confirm the 

statements made in the construction permit extension requests (collectively, the “Extension 

Requests”) regarding its intent to construct the LPTV Permits. 
 

Community of License Call Sign Facility ID Application 

Panama City, FL W31EP-D 183928 0000139540 

Quincy, IL  W17EH-D 188768 0000139546 

Midland, TX KEOO-LD 125684 0000139545 

Columbus, GA  WRDP-LD 181856 0000139544 

 

 

 

Following consummation of the assignment of the LPTV Permits, Innovative Media 

Technologies fully intends to complete construction of each LPTV Permit: (1) in accordance 

with the timeline for construction set forth in the LPTV Permit’s Extension Request; and (2) 

prior to the LPTV Permit’s expiration date – as may be extended pursuant to its Extension 

Request. Should you have any questions regarding Innovative Media Technologies intention to 

buildout the LPTV Permits, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vincent Castelli 

CEO 

prismtv@yahoo.com  

mailto:prismtv@yahoo.com

